
 
Graham James Primary Academy 
The Sorrells, Stanford-Le-Hope, Essex SS17 7ES 
 

 

15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 5 E-Safety Event Walk Online Roadshow at Civic Hall Wednesday 20th November 2024 

 
Thurrock Local Safeguarding Children’s Partnership have arranged for Year 5 to attend the Civic Hall, 
Blackshots for an event on online safety. 
 
The programme aims to raise awareness for your child around the positives and also the risks 
associated with today’s ever-changing technology.  This event is led by Essex Police Online 
Investigation Team and some content may refer to real life examples of cases that they have 
investigated and will include the risks and benefits of the internet, bullying both real and virtual and 
other safeguarding messages.  If you have any concerns about this, please contact the Thurrock Local 
Safeguarding Partnership on lscp@thurrock.gov.uk or 01375 652813. 
 
To help finance the visit we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £2.50 for each 
pupil.  Please make payment on ParentPay. 
 
The coach will be leaving at 12.30pm (they will have an early lunch) and will return to school in time 
for home time.  Pupils are required to wear their normal school uniform.  
 
Please complete and return the slip below. 
 
 

 
 
Year 5 
 
E-Safety Event Walk Online Roadshow – Wednesday 20th November 2024 
 
I consent/do not consent* to my child attending the Roadshow and I have paid £2.50 on ParentPay. 
 
*Delete as appropriate. 
 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………………………….  Class………………………………. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………………… 

http://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN1029x10912749980457627803&id=YN1029x10912749980457627803&q=Graham+James+Primary+Academy&name=Graham+James+Primary+Academy&cp=51.5237617492676%7e0.445578992366791&ppois=51.5237617492676_0.445578992366791_Graham+James+Primary+Academy
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